
Ascension Personalized Care Update

CMS has updated healthcare.gov and the Ascension Personalized Care plan is now being displayed correctly, as

you see below. As you may recall, CMS was showing our plans as US Health and Life Insurance Company.  

 

Just a reminder, APC plans are underwritten by USHL. 

 

Click the button below to access healthcare.gov to see our plans displayed.
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